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Ellerhorst Elementary School Dads Club 2022-2023
Dear Ellerhorst Elementary School Family,

The Ellerhorst Dads Club is a group of enthusiastic Dads, stepdads, uncles,
grandfathers, big brothers, guardians, etc. that is an extension of the Parent Teacher
Association (PTA) here at Ellerhorst. Membership is open to all men who play an
important role in the lives of Ellerhorst students. Many of the members are tradesman
with construction knowledge, while others are accountants, businessmen, police officers.
We hold various events throughout the year that both enriches our children's school
experiences as well as increases family involvement in student life. Through many of
these events, we are also able to raise funds for the school and classrooms.

As we start the school year, we look forward to continuing many of the activities and
traditions we have done in years past. Some events may still need to be modified, but
we look forward to the challenge of trying new activities and events that allow all of us to



